Superintendent Report
December 14, 2022


Agenda Items/Follow up From Work Session
· There is an approval item for the nurse stipends we discussed
· A new board template will be in place for January.
· Ms. Hicks and I will be meeting on Friday, December 16 to discuss graduation in response to our discussion at the work session.  We will have a recommendation for you at the January work session.  
· Ms. Fardo is currently working on state and national board member conference registrations. 

Observations/Evaluations
I am currently reviewing the PGP plans and scheduling observations for certified staff I evaluate.  

Salary Study
To be ready for the work session, we are working on a salary studey for all classified positions.  Ms. Wright and I will use this information as we craft the draft budget for your review and approval in January.  

Facilities
Mr. Hicks, Mr. Stamm, myself, and principals will be doing walkthroughs of the buildings to identify needs and projects that can be completed in the summer.  This will include painting, carpeting, etc. I will also be meeting with Mr. Hayes for larger scale projects that will be coming to the board for discussion next semester (Ben Flora and Grandview).

SRO
Our SRO, “Officer Mike” began working in the district on December 1.  He is currently using his time getting familiar with the schools’ facilities and staff.  He is looking at all safety aspects and making recommendations.  He has also already worked with Ms. Hicks on some items and is a great asset to the district. 


Upcoming Meetings/Events
· December 13- NKU Charter School Decision; GES Holiday Program (6-7:30 @ Ben Flora)
· December 15- MS Band Concert- 7:00 
· December 19- Staff Holiday Lunches at GES and BHS 11:00-1:00; HS Band Concert- 7:00
· December 20- Meeting with Legislators in Newport
· December 21-January 3- Winter Break (Please note that I will be out of the country from December 23-30 and will have limited to no access to email).  



I am certain everyone is looking forward to the winter break, but I am proud of our staff’s continued perseverance and dedication to our students and families.  

As always, please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.



Respectfully submitted,

Misty Middleton
 Superintendent 
